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Press Release

On January 30, 2012 at approximately 6:24 p.m. Wood Dale Officers responded to a call of a traffic
crash involving a pedestrian and one vehicle. The incident occurred in the northbound lanes in front
of 359 N. Wood Dale Road. It appears the victim was attempting to cross Wood Dale Road at a
location with no crosswalk or traffic control signal. The victim pedestrian was identified as Michael P.
Jasper, twenty-four (24) years of age with a last known address of 376 N. EImwood Ave in Wood
Dale. Mr. Jasper was transported to Alexian Brothers Medical Center. Mr. Jasper succumbed to his
injuries and expired at 8:40 p.m. on February 1, 2012. The investigation is on going. For all other
inquiries, please contact Deputy Chief Mike Rivas at 630-766-2060.



